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July 16, 198
. Ao O FREEDOM OF INFORMATION

ACT REQUEST
FOLA-86-379
Director, Office of Administration

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission AL&'C{ 7‘ ’I/"Eo

Washington, DC 20555

Re: Freedom of Information Act

Dear Sir:

This letter is written om behalf of Commonwealth Edison
Company. Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, as
amended (5 U.S.C. §552) and 10 CFR Part 9 of the Commission's
Regulations, I hereby request access to and copying of, if I
choose, the following:

A memorandum entitled "Adequate Protection
of the Health and Safety of the Public,"
written on October 18, 1979, by Lecnard
Bickwit, Jr., General Counsel, NRC.

If for any recason it is believed that portions of the
requested material are exempt from disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act, initially I consent to release
excepting any such allegedly exempt material. This initial
consent is designed to obtain the document requested as
quickly as possible, and in no way waives any right to
appeal from such decisions or any right to any and all of
the material for which this request is made.

In the event that I am denied any material, please
specify the statutory basis for the denial and the names and
titles of the persons responsible for that decision.

I will pay reasonable costs for locating the requested
material and for any copies thereof I may request,
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If this requast is not granted within ten working days,
I will deem it denied.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

A\M, LINCOLN & BEALE
Attorneys for
Commonwealth Edison Company
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